
 

Friends of Ballard Water Meadow  

Annual General Meeting 

Thursday 26th October 6:30pm 

All welcome 

New Milton Crematorium Meeting Room 

Stem Lane, New Milton BH25 5FH 

—- 

Bob Lord, our Chairman, will be presenting a round 

up of the year at Ballard Water Meadow and the 

work of the Friends followed by a Q&A. 
—- 

Tea and coffee available / Parking  

With thanks to New Milton Crematorium for hosting this event 

 

 

 

 

www.friendsofballardwatermeadow.co.uk 

Facebook / Twitter / Instagram 


